EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2022

MASTER ELECTRICIANS
ONLY

CECIL COUNTY PERMITS AND INSPECTIONS

WILL NOT REQUIRE A COUNTY ELECTRICAL

LICENSE OR ELECTRICAL REGISTRATION TO
PULL AN ELECTRICAL PERMIT.

THE ONLY DOCUMENTATION NEEDED WILL
BE PROOF OF A VALID STATE MASTER
LICENSE NUMBER.

WE WILL NOT NEED PROOF OF INSURANCE.
FOR LIMITED LICENSE

PROCESS WILL REMAIN THE SAME AS IT IS
CURRENTLY.



